shamita sarkar <shamitavu@gmail.com>

to ujjayan, SUJAYA, GAUTAM, Debjani, Shyamaprasad, SOURAV

Dear All

An urgent meeting of the departmental Committee will be held on 6th Dec 2017 at 2.30 Pm in the head's office to consider the SER reports of all individual faculties as requested by the director IQAC for NIRF and NAC.

Please attend or send your opinion by mail positively. We have to send it to director as per instructions from the Honorable Vice-Chancellor Sir.

of the state of th

Thanking you,

Shamita Sarkar Head, Dept. of History, Vidyasagar University. Shamte Serhar

The meeting was held and disc family members discussed the SFR refeats.

Faculty members were confident that the refeats reflects their attempts for progress of the students.

Another that we all would by for the furths.

Progress of the academic achievements of Cir.